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Upcoming Events 
 
Mar. 23 - Lutheran Pioneers Pine Car Derby 1:00 pm 
 
Mar. 25 - End of 3rd Quarter 
 
Mar. 25 - Joint Parent/Board of Education Meeting -  
                 6:30 pm  
 
Mar. 28 - Seroogy candy bar sales money due 
 
March 28 - Report cards go home 
 
Mar. 29 - Pizza making at St. Mark’s, Green Bay -   
                 8:00AM 
 
Mar. 29 - Pizza pickup at St. John - 4:00-7:00 pm 
 
Apr. 7 - 11 - Tornado and Severe Weather  
                     Awareness Week 
 
Apr. 11 - Family Entertainment Night 

Hot Lunch 
This week’s hot lunch 
will be pizza cups 
provided by the McClain 
family in honor of 
Jacob’s birthday. 

Mission Offering 
Progress: 
The last Friday chapel 
offering collected for 
God’s Kingdom was 
$45.00 bringing our total 
to $484.76.  

More Pizza Fundraiser Help Needed 
The PTO is in need of additional help with assembling the pizzas on March 29. 

We need a few more volunteers to help with pizza-making at St. 
Mark in Green Bay. Setup starts at 7:30AM. Pizza making starts 
at 8:30AM, so volunteers should arrive by 8:00AM (or before if 
you are able to help with setup). Pizzas will be finished by the 
afternoon (in years’ past St. Mark has finished at 2:00PM. It will 



likely go a little later due to our additional pizza orders). We especially need these 
volunteers to help transport the pizzas from Green Bay to St. John. If we don’t 
have enough volunteers, then families will need to pick up pizzas in Green Bay. 

 
Additionally, there is a signup for helping with the distribution of the pizzas at St. John. 

We need help handing out the pizzas to the families in the afternoon/evening. So, 
if you aren’t able to help in Green Bay, please consider helping out with 
distribution at school. We will be having everyone pick up their pizzas from 
4:00PM-7:00PM on Saturday, March 29. The pizzas may be delivered earlier than 
that time, so the beginning time is somewhat flexible. One of the drivers will be 
contacting the distribution volunteers at school as to when the pizzas will arrive.  
 

Both of these signups are on the SignupGenius tab on our school website. Thank you 
for your help in this delicious fundraiser! 
 

Seroogy Candy Bar Sale 
Just a reminder that all money from the sales of Seroogy candy bars should be turned 
in no later than Friday, March 28. We do have a few extra candy bars left if anyone is 
interested.  Please speak to Lissa Seefeldt who can help you with that. Also, if you 
haven’t done so yet, please sign the form that was in one of your boxes, acknowledging 
the number of candy bars you received and send it back to school this week  Any 
checks  should be made payable to St. John CEA. 
 

Tuition Payments 
For those making tuition payments for March, if you could please have your payment  to 
Mr. Aguilar by this Friday, March 21, it would be greatly appreciated.   
 

Family Entertainment Night-Sign Up Genius 
With our Family Entertainment night on April 11, our PTO is looking for your help with 
providing light refreshments as well as clean-up afterwards.  A Sign Up Genius tab has 
been created on the school website for this. Your help with these events help make 
them a success.  We appreciate you all so much!!!   

 
 



 
Entertainment Night Bucket Drawing Donations 
As our Family Entertainment night is only a few weeks 
away, we are looking for your help to make this a fun filled 
evening along with the wonderful entertainment the 
children will provide.  This is also a fundraising event for 
our PTO and we are looking for donations for our bucket 

drawings. Last year we had some amazing items that were donated!! We would love to 
be able to do that again, with your help. Donation suggestions could be: baskets filled 
with food items, crafting kits, spa items, tools, gardening equipment, fishing/hunting 
items, crafts that you make, gift certificates to local businesses, etc! We will also have a 
special table for children to put their names into.  Item suggestions for this table could 
include: art and craft kits, food/movie baskets, toys, kids’ fishing poles, games, outdoor 
playthings, etc.  If you know a local business you could ask them to donate items, that 
would also be great.  You can bring your donations to St. John’s school anytime before 
April 11. If you have any questions please contact Hanna Maedke at 920-591-1180 or 
Lisa Sargent at 920-228-1563. 
 

Joint Parent/Board of Education Meeting 
Parents are invited to attend the next Board of Education meeting being held next 
Tuesday, March  25 beginning at 6:30 pm.   
 

School Choice Open Enrollment 
Open enrollment to apply or reapply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program will end 
on April 17.  Don’t miss this opportunity. You can address any questions you may have 
about the program to Hannah Langebartels, our School Choice Administrator, at 
choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or phone (414) 758-8607.  Just a reminder that those 
families who are in Choice this year, must still reapply each year. 
​  
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